There was considerable evidence presented at the hear-
ing as to what are proper water quality objectives. The Depart-
ment of Fish and Game has requested a minimum DO of 7 ppm to
protect the salmon fishery (RT 526). The Board's Interim Water
Quality Control Plan, San Joaquin Basin 5C, specifies that as
a result of waste discharges the DO in the Stanislaus River
should not fall below 85 percent of the saturation value, which
is more restrictive than the DO standard of 5 ppm agreed upon

by the Bureau. Protestants Delta Water Agency and Banta-Carbona
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